
 

 

Monthly Report to LaFayette Town Board 

LaFayette Advisory Conservation Commission (LACC) 

August 4, 2022 

 

Submitted by: Mark Distler, LACC Chair 

 

These are the LACC activities between July 7 and August 4, 2022: 

1. Membership – No change. 
  

2. Meetings – No meeting was held. The next one is scheduled for September 27.  
 

3. Projects & Programs - See attached status summary of projects requested by the Town Supervisor and 
programs selected to build a community conservation culture. Of note: 
 
a. Attached is the proposed Memorial Tree and Bench Program for Stafford Park. The Program is 

planned to be rolled out to Town residents by the end of August. The communication plan is 
included in the attachment. We are asking for comments, suggestions and questions, as well as 
approval to put the Program on the Town’s website. I will present on the Program at the meeting. 

b. LACC developed SEQR Enhancement training (per Comprehensive Plan Goal 2) with the Town 
Attorney and Town Engineer. The recommendation was submitted to the Town Board on July 12. 
The training is being provided to the Town Board on August 9 and will be offered to the Planning 
Board and ZBA thereafter. 

c. Attached are recommendations to support Community Solar and other clean energy 
opportunities. I will make a presentation of the opportunities at the meeting.  

 

 

 

 

Attachments: LACC Project Status Summary 
Memorial Tree & Bench Program, Stafford Park 

  Community Solar Recommendation 
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Schedule 1  
Account List 

Utility #  Address  Annual Usage  Percent Allocation (%)  kW Allocation 

     

     

     

 
 

  
  

 


